
At Pepco, we are committed to delivering safe, reliable, affordable, and sustainable energy to our customers 
and communities. 

Join us as representatives from our Customer Care teams will be on-site to:

n  �Provide support to customers that may need Billing/Payment assistance options (enrollment in installment 
plans, budget billing, etc.).

n  �Provide information on energy assistance programs.

n  �Provide energy conservation information for customers to assist them in lowering their energy bills  
and reduce their carbon footprint.

In addition to providing billing assistance, representatives from Pepco will also be available to provide 
information on utility employment and training opportunities. 

Pepco is proud of its long history in serving the District of Columbia, which exceeds 100 years. We are 
pleased to be partnering with Ward 5 Councilmember Kenyan McDuffie on this Pop-Up Office event in the 
District. This represents another opportunity to assist our valued customers on billing, affordability, energy 
conservation as well as employment and training opportunities with Pepco.

PEPCO POP-UP OFFICE
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Luke C. Moore Academy High School Gymnasium
1001 Monroe Street Northeast, Washington, DC 20017

Saturday, November 16, 2019 | 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.
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STAY INFORMED. STAY CONNECTED.


